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Dah Sing Bank Statement on Voice Response Unit (VRU)

Dah Sing Bank, Limited (DSB) would like to alert its customers to a VRU 6720 6342
which asks them to register their account and PIN.  The said telephone number is
NOT authorized Customer Hotline of DSB.

DSB would like to advise that the responsible party of that said VRU and telephone
number has no affiliation or connection whatsoever with DSB and/or the Dah Sing
Financial Group, nor any of its subsidiaries.  DSB does not accept any responsibility
for that source.

DSB has reported the said incident to the Hong Kong Monetary Authority and the
police for further investigation.  If any customers who had been contacted and left any
information on this number, they should promptly call DSB Customer Hotline 2828
8000.
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